
TENTERDEN TOWN COUNCIL – EXTERNAL COMMITTEE  
 

DONATIONS SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

NOTES OF A MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, 6 JANUARY 2021 
 
Present: Cllrs. J. Crawford, Mrs. J. Curteis, K. Mulholland and Mrs. P. Smith 

(Chair).  Non-Members: Cllrs. M. Hickmott, Dr.  L. Lovelidge and A. Sugden.  
Officers: Mr. P. Burgess (Town Clerk) and Mrs. C. Gilbert (Deputy Town Clerk) 

 

31 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE. 
None. 

 
32 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING. 

The minutes of the meeting held on 9th December 2020 we agreed. 

 
33 MATTERS ARISING. 

None. 
 

34 TO CONSIDER GRANT APPLICATIONS FROM THE FOLLOWING 

ORGANISATIONS. 
 

(a) Tenterden Bowls Club.  Consideration was given to the funding of 
the Bowls Club’s re-submission of their planning application for the 
new Clubhouse at a cost of £924.00.  

 
Cllr. Mrs. Smith explained that the reason for the re-submission 

was due to the Town Council suggesting a rebuild rather than an 
extension to the current clubhouse.  This was suggested as the 
cost of the extension was exceptionally high compared to what a 

new build would cost.   
 

It was agreed that any discussions regarding conditions around the 
Town Council funding the new clubhouse should be discussed as 
part of the new lease agreement and in conjunction with the 

Project Overview Sub-committee. 
 

It was agreed to fund the re-submission of the planning application 
at a cost of £924.00. 

 

35 ANY OTHER BUSINESS. 
None. 

 
36 DATE OF NEXT MEETING. 

To be arranged when a new application is received. 
 


